
1

From: Ruby Shepperson @suffolk.gov.uk>  
Sent: 24 November 2020 18:21 
To: M25 Junction 28 <M25Junction28@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Cc: SCC Planning Mailbox <Planning@suffolk.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: M25 Junction 28 REF: TR010029 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

This email refers to your letter dated 12 November 2020. 

I confirm on behalf of Suffolk County Council that we would like to register as an interested Party 
and be notified of key developments concerning the M25 Junction 28 Improvements Scheme. 

Please refer to the below contact details: 
- Planning@SCC.gov.uk 
- @suffolk.gov.uk 

Kind regards, 

Ruby Shepperson 
Planning Officer 
Growth, Highways and Infrastructure 
Suffolk County Council 
Endeavour House, 8 Russell Road, Ipswich, IP1 2BX 
Telephone:  
Email: @suffolk.gov.uk 
Website: www.suffolk.gov.uk 

The information contained in this email or any of its attachments may be privileged or confidential 
and is intended for the exclusive use of the addressee. Any unauthorised use may be unlawful. If 
you receive this email by mistake, please advise the sender immediately by using the reply facility 
in your email software. 

The Council reserves the right to monitor, record and retain any incoming and outgoing emails for 
security reasons and for monitoring internal compliance with our policy on staff use.  Email 
monitoring and/or blocking software may be used and email content may be read.  

For information about what we do with personal data see our privacy notice 
https://www.suffolk.gov.uk/about/privacy-notice/ 




